
 
 
 
 
 
24th June 2024 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
RE: Waipiro Bay Marina Proposal 
 
On behalf of the Omarino Residents Association, I am writing to acknowledge our 
understanding of the proposed development scheme for a marina adjacent to Manawaora 
Road and the Omarino community, in Waipiro Bay. 
 
While there is still considerable work required to finalize the scheme, we understand and 
accept the potential need to access the site via land at 285 Manawaora Road. 
 
We look forward to continued collaboration and transparent communication with all 
stakeholders to ensure a successful outcome for this project. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Craig Heatley 
 
Chairperson 
Omarino Residents Association 
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